July Newsletter

Welcome to our July Newsletter!

Thank you to all of those who supported our fund raising families BBQ, we all had such a lovely day and we raised an incredible £563 for The Cystic Fibrosis Trust.

A polite reminder to please return the wallets/tubs/resources once you have finished the home learning activity. This allows us to replenish the activity ready for the next family and to ensure there are always activities available for the children to choose.

If your child is going to be absent during the summer, please input this on to their famly account. If you are unsure how to do this, please speak to a member of the management team and they will be happy to show you. This allows us to plan for meals and activities.

Please ensure your child has a named sun hat in nursery every session. Please also ensure they are dressed appropriately in line with our sun safety policy; no 'strappy' tops or vests and sandals must have a closed toe and ankle strap.

Littleworld Clatford Team

Andover Food bank - Summer lunch bag project

Thank you to those of you who have supported our collection for the Andover food bank summer lunch bag project. We are accepting donations up to 12th July. If you would like a list of suitable items, please speak to the office ©



School leavers

Please remember to inform the office of your child's last day so that we can ensure invoices are accurate. Thank you to those of you who have already done this.



August and September are busy months for the children moving on to the next stage of their nursery journey. Staff are on hand to support these transitions, for both children and their families. If your child is due to move to the next room, you will receive information over upcoming sessions which includes a 'meet the team' and 'our room booklet' and information on move dates and key person. If you have any questions

ECP Photograpy will be in nursery on 9th of July for graduation photos for school leavers and all children. If your child is not in nursery on that day and you would like them to have their photograph taken, please contact the office to book an appointment.



Diary Dates

SUMMER

ECP Studios Photographer 9th July

School leaver party 19th July

Last day of term 23/7/24

Term time only children

Car seat info

For information on the law and rules around car seats for children, please visit

https://www.gov.uk/c hild-car-seats-therules

Littleworld Reviews

Please spare a few minutes to leave us a review on

daynurseries.co.uk

This can be done by scanning the QR code found on the front door or in the hallway and then follow the instructions.





Please like and follow our nursery Facebook page Littleworld Day Nursery Andover



Where your little people are the centre of our world